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The last month has been hectic for me.  With health issues of my mother-in-law and now 
my uncle, I spent very little time at the museum.  The majority of time has been in 
Modesto.  So I do not have much to say.   

I do want to thank Steve Habeck for stepping up to run the last board meeting and being 
there on a day to day basis. Thank You Steve!  With his help, the work on with the rotary 
and archive car prep has been invaluable.   

Speaking of the rotary, it's ready to go.  The two engines that will push it are in the shop 
getting inspected and prepped for service.  David Elems, Ethan Doty and Steve Habeck 
have put in yeomen hours getting things ready.  Now all we need is a couple cold storms 
to blow in. 

Greg Elems 
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